
 

September 12, 2024 
 

Cancellation of Auction of Government of India Treasury Bills 
 

     As per the Calendar for Auction of Government of India Treasury Bills for the 
Quarter ending September 2024 issued on June 28, 2024, the next two auctions are 
scheduled to be held on September 18, 2024 and September 25, 2024. On a review, 
it has been decided, in consultation with the Government of India, to cancel the 
auctions of Treasury Bills scheduled on September 18, 2024 and September 25, 
2024. 
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